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The June 10th, 2025, Meeting of the Sellersville Parks and Recreation Board was called to order by Kathy 
Hallman at 5:30 p.m., at Druckenmiller Pavilion, 111 Maple Avenue, Sellersville. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Members in attendance were: 
  
Chairperson:  Kathleen Hallman   
Members:   Toni Buck 
    Nancy Ohrberg 
    Thomas Hufnagle 
     
Absent:   David Hufnagle, Vice Chairperson 
    Barbara Hufnagle 
     
               
Borough Manager: Brenda Detweiler  
Administrative Assistant: Alivia Tremmel 
 
Minutes 
Ms. Ohrberg made a motion, seconded by Ms. Toni Buck, and unanimously approved by all present, to 
accept the Minutes of May 6th, 2025. 

 
Fairy Doors 
Discussion took place regarding the Fairy Doors event as it was moved from spring to fall this year. The new 
date will be September 27th, 2025, at noon. 
 
Halloween Party 
Discussion took place about the crafts, supplies, volunteers, and businesses needed to organize Trunk or 
Treat this year. 

 
Winterfest  
Winterfest will be December 13th, 2025, from 5-8 p.m. Brief discussion was held regarding new ideas to help 
spice up the event.  
 
Tree Naming Contest 
The 6th Annual Tree Naming Contest trees will be chosen and announced in July. 

 
Unfinished Business 
It was brought to the Board’s attention that Druckenmiller needed a little attention and weeding done. Public 
Works will be notified.  
 
New Business 
Mrs. Jet Boston of Sellersville expressed her interest in joining the Parks and Recreation Board! Mrs. 
Detweiler urged her to send a letter of interest to present to Borough Council. 
 
Public Comment 
There was a reminder that the July Parks & Recreation meeting was previously cancelled.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no additional matters to come before the Parks and Recreation Board, the Chairperson, Mrs. 
Kathleen Hallman, declared the business portion of the meeting duly adjourned at 7:28 p.m. The next meeting 
is scheduled for August 5, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. at Druckenmiller Pavilion, 111 Maple Avenue, Sellersville.             
               
         By:   __________________________ 
         Brenda Detweiler, Secretary 

 


